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	1.	Please list major activities that have taken place during this reporting period, including outreach.

	As of 3/1/2019 MCC manages MCDA contract for 13 Senior Meal Programs.
Transition of new agency – New program for MCC but not SMP staff. Site Supervisors (SS) remain employed at all 13 sites. No disruption in SMP service at sites. 

Monitor Site Supervisor emphasis on:
Diner Contribution/Donation Increase
Recruiting Nutrition Council Representatives

Continue programs such as:
UWExtension FitWise SNAP/Ed Nutrition Program
Elks Dine@Five Program
Eye Care Clinic w/Dr. Weaver

Promote New Programs:
Hunger Task TMP Program 
Volunteers “Serving Safe Food” Certified 

MCDA Annual Volunteer Recognition Dinner



 


	2.  Describe the progress on your contract objectives. 

MCC submits monthly reports to MCDA in a timely manner.

Building Mgrs include a Welcome to Dining Site letter w/gift certificate to all new residents. The month of May Site Supervisors mailed “We’ve Missed You!” postcard to diners that have not recently attended. 

Diners receive quarterly educational material handouts &/or programs. Handout examples: Tips for the Winter Months, Natl Nutrition Month Word Search, Protein Strength & Wound Healing, and Food Safety. Site Educational Programs are offered: 6-wk FoodWise/ SNAP-Ed nutrition program provided by UW-Extension, Blood Pressure Clinics, Eye Care Clinics, walking groups and on-site fitness rooms. Four dining sites within a Senior Center and four dining sites within City of Milwaukee Housing offer on-going educational and social program. Eleven (11) dining sites provide the HTF Stock Box Program. 

New diners complete the MCDA registration form. New diners that score 6+ on nutrition risk screening questions receive MDCA I & A referral brochure and will be re-surveyed in 6 months. New diners are referred to site bldg. service coordinator or MCDA social worker. All sites provide community-based resource brochures. 

3. What issues and/or challenges have you encountered this quarter?

SMP agency changes – Starting 12/2018 diners concern/worried about future of program.

Sites closed due to inclement weather. Harsh winter weather impacted diners unable to attend – increase in meals ordered and not serviced. 

Challenges with new transportation company – at start up unreliable service.

No Senior Ambassadors at Sites 
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